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Dallas Sierra Club General Meeting via Zoom - Tuesday, July 14 

The July 14 General Meeting will be held online via Zoom, not at Brookhaven College. 

Please join us as we welcome local farmer and entrepreneur, Jeff Bednar, creator 
of Profound Microfarms, as he discusses his local and innovative farm that utilizes 
both aquaponics and hydroponics (which are closed loop ecosystems with no 
runoff that use 93% less water than traditional farming). Profound Microfarms
practices sustainable urban farming, beneficial pest management, and year round 
greenhouse growing to create vegetables and herbs that are coveted by local 
restaurants such as 560 Wolfgang Puck, Stephen Pyle’s Flora Street Cafe, and 
Harvest Seasonal Kitchen. Information about Profound Microfarms is here

From 6:45 to 7:00 p.m. you can log in to the meeting, chat, and ask questions. The meeting will begin 
at 7:00 with announcements, followed by our speakers' two presentations.  

How to join the meeting via Zoom:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89810522329
To join by phone dial 346-248-7799. Meeting id is 898 1052 2329 

Dallas Sierra Club Executive Committee Election 

The Dallas Sierra Club is run by an elected body called the Executive Committee (Excom). The Excom 
meets (via Zoom) on the first Wednesday of the month to share information, plan events, take action, 
pass resolutions, and do the stuff needed to assure the success of the Dallas Sierra Club. If you would 
like to be a part of the Excom, or you would like more information, please contact Wendel Withrow, 
Vice Chair of the Excom at wendel@dallassierraclub.org. 

The Dallas Sierra Club News e-newsletter, sent monthly (and occasional for late-breaking news or events), keeps you up-to-
date on meetings, activities, issues and special events. Visit us at www.DallasSierraClub.org. 
Join the Sierra Club


